
Remembering Ben and Donna Dale

March 10, marked the tenth anniversary of the passing of Donna and 
on April 26, we will remember the one-year anniversary of the passing 
of Ben. Together, Ben and Donna created a family of Skye Terriers 
under the Gleanntan prefix. We will never forget the memories of good 
times shared with our cherished friends and we will continue to honor 
them as we continue the Gleanntan program.  
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